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Transportation Update
10/18/23

I am pleased to announce that we traveled 333,000 miles last year without an accident. This
is a great accomplishment for our Transportation Staff as we try to “Be the Best daily”.
We have only had minimal problems since school started.

Westwood ISD provides Transportation daily for all students. Riding the bus is a privilege
and requires the following of Transportation Rules by All bus riders. We will begin Winter
pickup beginning November 1st 2023. This means during rain or cold buses will stop at
each bus stop. On good weather days, continue to be at your Bus Stop 5 minutes early.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 903-723-0425.

Thank You,
Phil Nedbalek
Director of Transportation
pdnedbalek@westwoodisd.net
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